
6th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 6 Hooke Court 13th November 2023

We have the opportunity to take Year 6 to Hooke Court, near Beaminster on Monday 13th November 2023.

During our visit we will take part in a World War One Experience, which will give the students an opportunity to
experience life in the trenches during the war, cooking and military drills. Students will need to wear warm clothes and
sturdy shoes or wellies, it is likely that they may get muddy so please do not send them in their best clothes! Please can
you also send them with a bag and change of clothes & shoes for them to travel home in.

We will travel to Hooke Court by coach and minibus. We will be leaving at 8.40am prompt so please ensure your child is
in school by 8.30am and will return at the later time of approximately 4.30pm, please indicate the arrangements for your
child on our return to school. Students will be accompanied and supervised at all times.

In order for your child to take part please complete the consent form via the following link consent form and pay on
sQuid by the deadline of Monday 6th November 12pm. The cost of this visit is £40. If you have not completed the
consent and paid by the deadline then unfortunately your child will not be able to take part.

Please provide your child with a snack and a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you would
like us to provide lunch, please complete the request on the consent form.

Yours faithfully

Mr� Dalb� & Mr� Cartwrigh�

Mrs Dalby & Mrs Cartwright
Year 6 teachers

https://forms.gle/HxfRfLpXxxsM4gnU6

